
 

 

 

Acrow News Letter 

Jan 20 

A new year has started and we want to 

wish all a Happy New Year and welcome 

back to a prosperous one. 

2019 Year End Function 

On the 30th of November last year we had 

a very simple year end function.  A braai 

under the carports       

Although it was simple it was one of the 

best we had in a long time and we would 

like to create a shared album for all to see 

and enjoy.  Any videos and photos you 

would like to download in the album, 

please bring to Cloreen to download. 

I will share the link in next month;s news 

letter. 

Well done to all who received Service 

awards especially to Felipe in Tool Room, 

a whopping 25 years service.  

Congratulations!!! 

We especially missed Enrico at the 

function, who recently moved overseas 

just before year end, to head up our 

Overseas market.  Hopefully he will be 

settled in his new home and will join us 

for the next Year End Function and will 

visit us on a regular basis bringing us 

huge contracts from Europe. 

 

 

 Well wishes: 

Happy Birthday to  

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 



 


